
From: Don LaDuke <grayline67@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/17/2017 9:52:41 AM
Subject: great article

Dear Lt. Gov. Kevin Bryant,
I just wanted to commend you on the article your wrote on “there’s a new pothole forming - in your wallet” which was published in the 
Greenwood Index Journal last Sunday. It certainly “hit the nail on the head”. I also would like to thank you and Governor McMaster for 
your opposition to this unnecessary tax burden on our residents. As a retired “senior” who lives on a fixed income I certainly don’t need 
another expenditure. I am a resident of Savannah Lakes Village in McCormick which is a retirement community. I have not talked to 
one person who was in favor of this tax. Apparently we have our own “swamp” here in South Carolina that needs draining. I am sure 
the voters will remember our house and senate members who voted for this tax increase next election day. 
Thank you for the great job you and the Gov. are doing.
Sincerely,

Don H. LaDuke
256 Brassie Drive
McCormick, SC 29835
864-391-5491
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